
Consultations on local transport, cycling and 
walking  

Transport Planning team officers will shortly be 
collecting feedback on two important transport 
strategies. 

Between 1 October 2024 and 30 November 2024 
consulting will take place on: 

• The draft Devon and Torbay Local 
Transport Plan 4: 2025-2040 
• The draft Devon Countywide Local Cycling 
and Walking Infrastructure Plan 

The Devon and Torbay Local Transport Plan 4 
(LTP4) is the strategic document that sets out the 
priorities for transport across the county between 
2025 and 2040. 

From 1 October, you can view the full LTP4, a summary video, a summary 
document, the accompanying Strategic Environmental Assessment and complete 
the consultation questionnaire on the Have Your Say webpage or by searching: 
devon.cc/LTP4.  

Four online webinars are being hosted during the consultation period. Two are 
specifically for stakeholders and two are open to the general public. Come along 
to watch a presentation about the LTP4 and ask the project team any questions 
you may have. 

• Stakeholder Webinar - 8th October 2024 4pm-5pm.  
• Public Webinar – 8th October 2024 6-7pm.  
• Stakeholder Webinar - 18th November 2024 4pm-5pm.  
• Public Webinar – 18th November 2024 6-7pm. 

Register via devon.cc/LTP4  

 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/haveyoursay/consultations/devon-and-torbay-local-transport-plan-4/


 
The requirement for Local 
Authorities to produce 
LCWIPs is set out in the 
Government's Cycling and 
Walking Investment 
Strategy. Developing an 
LCWIP follows a standard 
process identifying cycling 
and walking improvements 
and strengthens Devon 
County Council’s position 
to bid for future funding. 

You can view the full 
LCWIP, a summary document and complete the consultation questionnaire on 
the Have Your Say webpage or by searching: devon.cc/devon-lcwip. 

There will be two online webinars on Wednesday 30 October for this, the first 
specifically for stakeholders and the second open to the general public. These 
will both begin with a presentation about the LCWIP followed by a chance to ask 
the project team any questions. 

• Stakeholder webinar at 3.30pm. 
• Public webinar at 6pm. 

• A drop-in afternoon in Lucombe House Ground Floor Large 
meeting room on Wednesday 9 October 2-5pm is also being 
offered. 

Please come along to view the printed documents for both the LTP4 and the 
LCWIP and ask the project team any questions in person. 

If you have any questions about the LTP4 or the LCWIP, or would like to provide 
feedback on the draft documents, please 
email: transportplanning@devon.gov.uk. 
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